
Faculty of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences 

6 July 2017 

Dr John Hewetson 
Director/General Manager 
Shimadzu Scientific Australasia 
Unit F, 10-16 South Street 
RYDALMERE NSW 2116 

Dear John, 

I am writing to thank you for Shimadzu’s generous support of the Academic Prize Giving 
evening at the Faculty of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences. It was a pleasure having 
Hung Luu here to present the prize to the winner, Abigail oh.  

Each year, we recognise the academic achievements of our students with the help of 
generous donations from organisations such as Shimadzu.  We are very thankful for this 
support from industry partners who share our commitment to pharmacy and pharmaceutical 
science education. 

As the number one pharmacy and pharmacology school in the Asia Pacific region and 
number two in the QS World University Rankings by subject, we are leading the way in 
pharmacy and pharmaceutical sciences education and research. Your support is crucial in 
helping us maintain this level of excellence and greatly appreciated by our students and 
staff.  

Once again, thank you for your generosity and I look forward to continuing the faculty’s 
partnership with Shimadzu well into to the future. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor William N Charman 
Dean, Faculty of Pharmacy and Pharmaceutical Sciences 
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